Request for Nonsubstantive Change

OSHA has translated the on-line version of the Notice of Alleged Safety and Health Hazards
(Form OSHA-7) into nine Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) languages. This request seeks
to add those translations to the ICR. More specifically, the Agency uploaded Microsoft Word
versions of the AAPI forms in this request

The Agency requests the to be developed on-line presentation of the AAPI forms be considered a
de minimis change that need not specifically be included once the pages are developed. Screen
shot versions and instructions will be included when the Agency submits the next Information
Collection Request requesting an extension or revision for this information collection.



